
 
 

Response Summary to

 

                         Recommendation No. 36

  Recommendation on the Technology Deployment Initiative 

 

DOE thanked Board for supporting SRS efforts to actively pursue funding under the TDI. DOE in process

of preparing high quality proposals that will poise SRS for success since funding from TDI is vital to 

accelerating SRS cleanup and Ten Year Plan goals. During Phase II, DOE will review the detailed 

deployment plans with and solicit input from CAB ER&WM subcommittee. 


